
 

Since the installation of air conditioners in the graduate student 

dormitory is a huge project, it will not be completed in the Fall 

semester of academic year 2016. Please be aware of the fact 

that the accommodation fees remain the same. Please ignore 

the previous mail. Ｗe apologize for any inconvenience it may 

cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Student Housing Service Section of the Office of Students 
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